
SENATE LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL LEGISLATION COMMITTEE 
AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS SERVICE 

Question No. 213 

Senator Ludwig asked the following question at the hearing on 31 October 2005: 

Please provide a copy of the review mentioned in recommendation 8 of the ANAO CEF Report. 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Customs is currently undertaking a tender process for the supply of unpack/repack and transport 
services for the Container Examination Facilities.  Customs is also in the process of renegotiating 
contracts with Container Terminal Operators so it is not possible to provide a copy of the review at 
this time.  
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